

## Samuel L. Wagner Middle School

"Together we can make a difference"

Dear Students and Families,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! My name is Angela Pratt and I am honored to introduce myself as the principal of Samuel L. Wagner Middle School. I come to you with 37 years of educational experience. I have 32 years of classroom experience at the elementary level and 5 years of experience working with middle school students. I am a native of Aroostook County, but have lived in Hampden for 20 years. I was a grade 3 teacher at Weatherbee School for 16 years and then went on to Glenburn School as the principal; a position I have held for the past 5 years. My husband and I have 2 grown children and one grandson. Our daughter graduated from HA and now lives with her husband and son in Windham. Our son also graduated from HA and now lives with his girlfriend in Portland, OR.

I am so excited to work with middle school age students as they focus on friendships, study skills, and collaboration both in the classroom and on teams and clubs. My goal this year is to create an environment where all feel welcomed, supported and part of the Wagner Middle School Team. To begin this process, I am inviting families in for a Meet and Greet. I am offering two days for this first opportunity to get to know one another. Please choose either **Thursday**, **August 17 from 6:00pm-7:00pm or Tuesday**, **August 22 from 6:00pm-7:00pm** to come to the cafeteria for a time to mingle and talk.

I look forward to seeing the academic and social growth in each and every student as they move through the 2023-2024 school year. If ever you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me at 223-4309 or <a href="mailto:apratt@rsu22.us">apratt@rsu22.us</a>

Have an amazing rest of your summer, Angela Pratt

19 Williams Way, Winterport, ME 04496 • wagner.rsu22.us • Tel. 207-223-4309 • fax 223-4325